
NINEVEH-HENSLEY-JACKSON UNITED SCHOOL CORPORATION 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nineveh-Hensley-Jackson United School 

Corporation is considering issuing a charter authorizing Indiana Agriculture Education, Inc. to 

establish a charter school within the geographical boundaries of the Nineveh-Hensley-Jackson 

United School Corporation.  

 Pursuant to I.C.20-24-3-5.5, a public hearing will be held concerning the establishment of 

the proposed charter school on September 12, 2017 at 7:00pm at the Administrative Offices of 

the Nineveh-Hensley-Jackson United School Corporation located at 802 S. Indian Creek Drive, 

Trafalgar, Indiana 46181.  

 At the public hearing, the Governing Body of the Nineveh-Hensley-Jackson United 

School Corporation will be given an opportunity to comment on the effect of the proposed 

charter school on the School Corporation, including any foreseen negative impacts on the School 

Corporation. 

 Dated: August 24, 2017 

      NINEVEH-HENSLEY-JACKSON  

      UNITED SCHOOL CORPORATION 

 

      /s/ Judy Misiniec, Secretary 

      School Board of Trustees  

 

      c/o Roger A. Young, Esq. 

      YOUNG AND YOUNG 

      40 W. Court St., Suite D 

      Franklin, IN 46131 

      (317)736-7117 
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Franklin Daily Journal and 

Martinsville Reporter-Times 
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